Public Comment
1,2,3- TCP
Deadline: 4/21/17 by 5pm

State Water Resources Control Board

1001 | Street R ECEIVE )
Sacramento, CA 4-19-17

SWRCB Clerk
Feb. 28, 2017

Dear Members of the Board,

| am writing to request that you set the TCP drinking water standard at 5 ppt to
protect public health. The quality of California’s drinking water should not be left
in the hands of for-profit corporations, who have for decades shown a wanton
disregard for the health of citizens and have instead focused solely on profits for
themselves and their shareholders.

Sincerely,
(e & YU

Wendy Meunier
Marin County Resident



